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THE B C REGIMENT (DCO) ASSOCIATION

CHARITABLE TRUST

620 Beatty Street
Vancouver, B.C.  V6B 2L9
ted@tedhawthorne.com
604.961.7522

September 1, 2024
TO: The Members of The British Columbia Regiment (DCO):
Re:  2024 Bursary Program
Welcome back!  I hope you were able to enjoy the summer and to find some time to relax.  

We are proceeding with our annual Bursary Program, as we have done for over twenty years.  The funds will be set aside for this year’s program and we hope to announce the awards and make the presentations at the Stand Down Parade in December.  
Accordingly, we have attached the required Bursary Application for your attention and completion at your very earliest convenience.

Many thanks for your time, all the very best and good luck!
Up the Dukes!

Yours very truly,

The B C Regiment (DCO) Association Charitable Trust
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Ted Hawthorne, Chairman and Trustee
EAH/C2059
